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I would like to express my strong support for LD260. At a time of nonstop threat to 
the health and material wellbeing of Mainers, especially our most vulnerable 
community members, this amendment would help protect people from harm. We need
to be vigilant about defending our rights from those who are constantly fighting to 
take them away. I urge state lawmakers to proactively solidify whatever rights they 
can at the state level in order to keep our residents safe. Thank you.


